Regular Collection: \$3,293.25 Online giving: \$140.00 THANK YOU!

NEW PARISHIONER: Welcome to our Parish Community. Please fill out our registration form!

BIENVENIDO! A nuestra familia parroquial. Por favor llene la forma de registro.
PRO-LIFE ROSARY, Every Saturday 5p.m.

WEEK MASSES SCHEDULE:

FRIDAY MASS: Beginning immediately! the 6:00p.m. Mass its been cancelled due to a lack of attendance. We are sorry for the inconvenience this may cause to anyone.

New Year Schedule

Saturday, December 31, 2016: No Midnight Mass! We will celebrate Mass at 5:30p.m. and a New Year's Night Watch Mass at 10 pm followed by a New Years Fellowship Potluck in the Parish Hall, please bring your favorite dish to share. All are welcome!

Sunday, January 1, 2017: Masses will be at the regular schedule: 8:30a.m, 11:30am, 5pm and 7pm in Spanish

Wednesday, January 4, 2017: 12:00 Noon with Adoration follow till 2p.m.

PRAYERS NEEDED: Please pray for those who are sick or recuperating, their family, and caregivers: Slade Bush, Bill Flatt Jr., Teresa Arias, Maria O'Malley, Harry Sellers, Wyatt and Donna Gordon, Jim Lowery, Hanne Davis, Hermenegildo Benitez. Also please pray for Seth Hamilton safe return home.

SODALITY: May the message of Christmas fill your life with joy and peace and our Lord bless you and your family with prosperity, good health and happiness in the New Year. Wishes from all the Ladies of Sodality. All ladies of the Parish are invited to join us as we work together for the benefit of our Parish and Community. For information call Susan Temple, 334-728-0355, .

ESTUDIO BIBLICO: Los Viernes a las 11a.m. en el Salon Parroquial.

<u>LAZARUS</u>: We are in need of men clothes, winter garments for men, women, and children. Please help us help the ones in need.

Necesitamos ropa de invierno para hombres, mujeres y niños. Por favor ayudenos a ayudar a los mas necesitados.

<u>ALTAR FLOWERS</u>: Please call the parish office to reserve a date for your floral offering to God in memory or honor of a love one.

<u>CHRISTMAS FLOWERS</u>: The Christmas flowers are dedicated in memory or honor of those listed below:

In Memory of:

Hawtence Sellers	Bob & Anne Sweet	José L. Silva
Pedro & Raquel Marrero	Robert E. Sweet II	Marcos Rivera
Andres Ortiz Romero	Mary C. Palomares	Beryl J. Leadbetter

Angela Stringfellow	Mary S. Lopez	James Pickett
Pete, Charlie, Frank & Bennie	Dolly Wilson	Rose Zagar
Mr. & Mrs. Andrew Cytrynak	José A. Colón	Barry Monte
Tibby & Ranger Blossfield	Reina Ortiz Palma	Bert Stringfellow
Mary Jane Blossfield	Paul Sellers	Therese McGregor
Carlos Juan & Orlando Colón	Mrs. Johnnie Dennis	Mac McGregor
Gregorio & Isabel Colón	Agnes Phipps	Beth Cook
Manuel & Hortencia Marrero	Apollonia Ortiz Palma	Jackie Slaughter
Christina Ann Spitznagel	Domingo Correa Bairon	Hicks Family
Carmen Silva Rodriguez	Mercadel Family	Norman Smith
Matt & Dot Byrnes	Eddie & Jeanette Dawson	Joshua Lane
Betty & Bob Owens	Antoine & Marie Therese Konde	

In Honor of:

Wyatt Gordon

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS: May your heart be lifted in praise this Christmas for the wonderful gift of Jesus and the joy He brings to our lives. Have a wonderful Christmas and a Blessed New Year! From the Knights of Columbus Council 13415 Que sus corazones sean levantados en la alabanza esta Navidad por el regalo maravilloso de Jesús y la alegría que él trae a nuestras vidas. Feliz Navidad y Bendiciones para este Año Nuevo! Del Consejo 13415 de los Caballeros de Colón.

OFFERING ENVELOPES: Please don't forget to pick up your Offering Enve-

lopes in the back of the Church. Just write your name and envelope number for your contributions to be credited for 2017 tax purposes. One box per family please. **CAPITAL CAMPAIGN**: Next Capital Campaign Committee meeting will be on 4 January 2017 @ 7:00 p.m.. Everyone is invited to join. Thank you to everyone for their continued kindness and generosity to the Capital Campaign 2015! Please remember when writing your checks to make them out to Saint Patrick Parish Capital Campaign 2015. *Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a prosperous New Year!*

<u>PARISH COUNCIL MEETING</u>: Next Parish Council meeting will be @ 5:30p.m. on Monday. January 9, 2017 in the parish rectory.

REUNION DEL CONSEJO PARROQUIAL: La próxima reunion del Consejo Parroquial sera a las 5:30 p.m. el Lunes, 9 de Enero en la rectoria.

<u>THANK YOU!</u>: A heartfelt **THANK YOU** to everyone who came and helped decorate our Church for the Christmas celebration. It's beautiful! Also, to all who helped assist more than 90 children with Christmas Gifts. May God bless you as you continue to be a blessing to others.

<u>CHRISTMAS PLAY</u>: Thank you to all the children who made the Christmas Living Nativity Play possible. You all did a great job! And thank you to all the adults who helped put this play together. Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. God Bless!

Gracias a todos los niños que participaron en la obra de Navidad. Todos hicieron un gran trabajo! Y gracias a todos los adultos que ayudaron a organizar esta obra. Feliz Navidad y Prospero Año Nuevo! Bendiciones.